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 MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE THREE THURSDAYS! ZOOM ONLY! 
Officers and Business Meeting, Jan 7, Home Meeting, Jan 14; Officers Meeting, Jan 28 

 
ALL MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE ON ZOOM ONLY! 

BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR AN EMAIL FROM CHUCK KUHAR REGARDING ZOOM DIAL IN INFO. 
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Brother Knights,  
 
I hope this message gets to all my 
Brother Knights healthy and well. I am so 
pleased to report that our Council made 
it through one of the toughest years of 
our lives. I was going to write a year 
review of all the activities that we have 
done in the last year, but if I did this letter 
would be three pages long. I'm very 
proud to announce that our council has 
been very active this year in the 
community, spreading good works and 
good word. I hope next year will be able 
to do even more. 
 

A few upcoming events for January, just 
a reminder that we're going to be using 
Zoom for the meetings this month. 
Hopefully, things will settle down in February. But I don't want to take any chances. January 
7th we will have an Officers Meeting at 7: 00 followed by a Business Meeting at 7:30. January 

BUSINESS MEETING EVERY 1ST THURSDAY    ♦   7:30PM   ♦   VIA VIDEO/PHONE ONLY! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Knights helped deliver 2,000 donations  
from St. Cecilia to area charities. 

January 2021 
 From the Desk of the  
Grand Knight 
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14th will have a Home Meeting at 7:30. And January 28th we will have a second Officers’ 
meeting at 7:30.  
 
I do want to report and thank the Knights who helped Saint Cecilia's giving tree for Christmas. 
We helped collect and deliver over 2,000 gifts to resident charities. You guys did an 
outstanding job as usual. It makes me very proud to be a Knight. 
 
Just a friendly reminder that the March for Life is still going on in Washington DC this year 
starts on the January 29th. If anybody's interested in getting information or needs 
transportation, I would be glad to help get that information to you. 
 
In closing I just want to put on paper my views of charity. You don't have to do everything --all 
you have to do is listen and God will tell you what he wants you to do. Stay safe hopefully we 
will see each other in person soon. 
 
Vivat Jesus  
Chuck Kuhar, 
Grand Knight 

  
 

 
Jan 7, Officers and Business Meeting;               

Jan 14, Home Meeting; Jan 28, Officers Meeting 
 

 

In December, Pope Francis announced the Year of Saint Joseph to 
run from December 8, 2020 to December 8, 2021.  On the same 
day, the Apostolic Penitentiary announced a special Plenary 
indulgence for the Year of St. Joseph. 
 
What a fantastic opportunity to allow St. Joseph to bring us closer 
to God. I don’t know about you, but I want to do everything possible 
to eliminate my time in Purgatory (assuming I am worthy enough to 
gain Purgatory). 
 
Even though we are forgiven our sins in Confession there is still the 
temporal aspect that has to be accounted for.  “Every sin, even 
venial, entails an unhealthy attachment to creatures, which 

must be purified either here on earth, or after death in the state called Purgatory. This 
purification frees one from what is called the 'temporal punishment' of sin. (CCC 1472). 
 
We can gain freedom from temporal punishment right now here on Earth, by obtaining 
Plenary Indulgences. The Enchiridion of Indulgences or Manual of Indulgences is a handbook 
that explains what indulgences are and gives many devotional prayers associated with them.  
 
(http://so.404manual.com/search.php?utm_source=manual%20of%20indulgences%20pdf) 
 

  From The Lecturer 

Meetings by 
Zoom only! 
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But now we can add greater opportunity for Plenary Indulgences with Pope Francis’ special 
gift to us of the Year of St. Joseph.  

• Meditate for at least 30 minutes on the Lord’s prayer or take part in a Spiritual Retreat 

with meditation on St. Joseph. 

• Perform a spiritual or corporal act of mercy following St. Joseph’s example. 

• Families or engaged couples can recite the Rosary together.  (Relevant Radio Family 

Rosary Across America, 8 P. M. daily 640AM or “Facebook Watch”) 

• Entrust your daily work to St. Joseph or ask St. Joseph’s intercession for the 

unemployed to find dignifying work. 

• Recite the Litany of St. Joseph or any other prayer to St. Joseph for the persecuted 

church and relief of all Christians suffering from persecution. 

 
you can learn all the details of the plenary indulgence by reading the full Decree from the 
Vatican:  https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-12/pope-francis-proclaims-year-of-
st-joseph.html 
 
God bless you with a most holy and happy New Year, 
Will Schmitt 
 

  From the Deputy Grand Knight and  
            Roundtable Chair at Resurrection 

 
Many thanks to all those who helped with the recent food drive at Resurrection.  We filled a 
carload of food for people in need. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Tony DiCicco 
Deputy Grand Knight and Roundtable Chair at Resurrection 
 

* * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Grand Knight……………..Chuck Kuhar………..215-694-3708 ....... chuckkuhar@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight ….. Tony DiCicco………267-879-3611 ......... ajd7016@aol.com 
Chancellor.....................…Chas Kuhar…………..267-579-2336…….chaskuhar@gmail.com         
Financial Secretary.......... Clint Snyder………….267-287-6182 ........ snytide@verizon.net 
Lecturer  .......................... Will Schmitt………...215-745-9710 ......... wajschmitt@gmail.com 
Insurance Agent………... .William Urban……...267-984-8068…….william.urban@kofc.org 

Upcoming Activities by ZOOM ONLINE ONLY! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE THREE THURSDAYS! 
Officers and Business Meeting, Jan 7 

Home Meeting, Jan 14 
Officers Meeting, Jan 28 

 
 

THESE MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE ON ZOOM ONLY!  
BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR AN EMAIL FROM CHUCK KUHAR REGARDING ZOOM DIAL IN INFO. 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES 

Please pray for Chris Fyfe, cousin of Knights Luke and Paul Schragen and nephew of Bill Schragen 
Please call or email Chuck Kuhar with the names of all ill Brother Knights and Ladies. 

 

 
Through “Prayers Unite the World” www.prayersunitetheworld.org, 

the following organizations are praying for the above 
(click on the name to visit their website):

• Knights of Columbus - Father Ryan Council 
• Franciscan Handmaids of the Most Pure Heart of Mary 
• Padre Pio Prayer Center 
• Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Philadelphia 
• Order of St. Clare 

• Sisters of St. Francis of Perpetual Adoration 
• Grey Nuns of the Sacred Heart 
• Aid to the Church in Need 
• Temple University Newman Center 
• Mother of Mercy House

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN JANUARY!
       

Mark Dillon 
Domenic DiMarco 
Timothy Durkin 
Thomas Durkin 
Thomas Frank 
Joseph Micucci 

Frank Geiger 
William Keane 
John Lehane 
John Marnell 
Edwin Santana 
Daniel Small 

George W. Smith, III 
William Schmitt 
William Schragren 
Thomas Voisard  

 
 

If we missed your birthday, our apologies. Please e-mail:  tomhsims@gmail.com 
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PA KofC Newsletter: http://www.pakofc.us/newsletter/keystone_knight/index.html 
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Prospect Landing Page has been updated by Supreme. 
Each council member should have this link readily available on your phone for obtaining 

new members. Especially if you are helping out at Church Membership Drives.  
USA (English) Online Prospect Form: https://info.kofc.org/us.html 

USA (Spanish) Online Prospect Form: https://info.kofc.org/us_sp.html 
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BANNER STAFF 

Editors: Tom Sims tomhsims@gmail.com  Will Schmitt  wajschmitt@gmail.com or council5036@gmail.com 

Please submit all articles for the Banner (Council5036@gmail.com) by the 15th of the month.  

http://www.prayersunitetheworld.org/
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwdzU0OgyAQQOHTyJIM-AMsWNSk3gNhKjSCBqchvX1Nk7f7Fi_YgHoYRpasBGGEFCNIUCC44LNS2ph5MQ_dP3s9dwNkflb3xXp9SiKkiO2oe-BH3Vi0g9MTrhrVatAYA-AnkCMEvapxWoNku41EZ9c_Ornctdb4q7ri0-Vdia6E7FK4uD8yq7a59-VjTkT3d7tl_wPZEylROgrWH3jAO_s
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwdzUsOgyAUQNHVyJDws8CAQU3qPhCeQqNC8DWku69pcsfnRhfBKDWS7ATjlgs-MsE045TTSWtj7TTbp5EvaaZBsYPW5r_Qrs-ZETBBL22PtLSNJKdXiEqtS1y8ZaMwkWkZjFweIUalrSa7S4j1GuRzEPNd753WXAKcCO2PNNf9-wrpyIj3bjt83mkoB0FXATPmckL7AZ2bOQ0
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwNzUsOgyAUQNHVyKyErzwGDDSp-6BCCw0Kwdea7r4md3QmN7gQQSlNshOMWy64ZoIZximnszFg7bzYCeRdwjwottHW_S_247NnjJjiWXsJtPYXSc4A8CjAGCVkAAVaPdRqJdNgRzHykRSXENsgp0EsV8c3tFtLuXia92e9hHR3-vexpi0jXrvX5nOha90IuhYxY6577H_SaDZn
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwVjUsOgyAUAE8jS8IDP7BgoUm9B5Gn0oAQfA3p7WuTWc1ixluPuu8HFqwUYEDCIKSYBHDgyzRpY5bVzFq9lF66XiReqvtivT9XIKQTW67R81wPdtrRSa-EkQCohITRSwUOUJsRpx3MzqI9iUqn5k6uD601XnKuW3QVi_tXHsuqbe59b2cKRM_ySC5EvuXEyBakQCFfWH8Eqjj_
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwdzUkKwyAYQOHTxKU4JerCRQLNPYxDtGQQ_Yv09g2Ft_143vighBhRNoxQTRkdCSOSUEzxIqXSeln1rPiLq2UQ5MSl2m-o7XNlCJBCv-vh8V13lAxl8aHeC6m4shOfZNy4i0QQFzcvLDpMAigDnwe2PvXecWux2L-vptt3c-nMAM9pP20-sLtPBKYEyJDvK9QfUnU2qg
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwVjUsOgyAUAE8jS8JPPgsWmtR7UHkVGhWDzxBvX5vMahYz0UewSvUke8G444L3TDDDOOV0NMY6N05usPIl7dgpttGjhhvqee0ZARO0UtdIS11I8rOIwRketdZCgdNaWRZ7YEFJ85nfPVl9Qjw6OXRiemit0aXCvV_7v_AYUn0L33NOW0Z8dssW8krnshH0B2DGXHaoP0hgN-E
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwdjUEOgyAQAF8jR8IiCBw4aFL_QQGFRsXgGtLf1zSZ0xxmgg1RCyFJtpyBAQ6ScaYYUKCTUtqYaTaj7l-9njrBdnpW9431uo-MEVNspW6BlrqSZEFrBwOX4S3F4lQICwxs0YNxpofgAtlsQjy7fuz4_NBaoz7d1ad8HDH-M48m1Tb3uXzaM-LzXHeXN-rLTtCeETPmcsT6A4ctOiU
http://email.m.prayersunitetheworld.org/c/eJwVjUsOgyAUAE8jS8LP8lywqEm9B8JTaQQNvob09rXJ7CaZiS4iGNOz5JSQg1SyF0pYIbnko7UwDOM0PEG_NIydEZmf1X-xXp-SCGnDdtQ98qOubHMxaK8AtDdLUPMC5mFhliD13CuvQmC724jOTj87Nd201jhhPncs2LIvAQth_cduyapr_n2FLSei-7xmn3YejszInUiJ0lGw_gAErzy3
mailto:tomhsims@gmail.com
http://www.pakofc.us/newsletter/keystone_knight/index.html
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dlOEIrT72xyISsGTlkmETAzTcis9nqDQSOFXtjD_cTFGNmCzKER9FPiUg3OP8vjDUImxrqNlcJI4LpDsAR2FN4vWsWQLV-7M5GDWaDA9EUNBeOBQpjy5jPoUUV-Q2rLxVB56u5oQrNwiU8ZVGcZ9Q3rSjNxdtTJIXOoYvHfA0Etq_QI641VGIZ2TelrOeCY9f0_bfQSofCcYUXvR5ySVhQ==&c=hC6IWwMzIgW3cxQ0zbuBh7RGlPkPCRTRkpeMSrOYMF1tJD4HRDcibA==&ch=Dwqttshp-_fvA0EQsGxUtepc5Wr9S_Cil8azJH4RzwDLEVt0KL23og==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dlOEIrT72xyISsGTlkmETAzTcis9nqDQSOFXtjD_cTFGNmCzKER9FPiUg3OP8vjDeM8z_EOsJwIEXIfZqM8zYya4NpbzSuMF1cargUM1n1r2jPBjlMnV8AKy0FAEtNkNKZgy2q1fT4xT-jyKjMRXr463bzlhwInwamSC4qtShA0hfuUAWB1yNUSE8gfVxDDiQaVk7x9PvV7bmkBLAHLqGw==&c=hC6IWwMzIgW3cxQ0zbuBh7RGlPkPCRTRkpeMSrOYMF1tJD4HRDcibA==&ch=Dwqttshp-_fvA0EQsGxUtepc5Wr9S_Cil8azJH4RzwDLEVt0KL23og==
mailto:tomhsims@gmail.com
mailto:wajschmitt@gmail.com
mailto:council5036@gmail.com
mailto:Council5036@gmail.com

